
F.No.31015/63/2016-PI.I
Government of India

Ministry of Chemicals & Fertilizers
Department of Pharmaceuticals

New Delhi.

Dated: 04.10.2016

CLARIFICATORY ORDER

In continuation of the Department of Pharmaceuticals, Government of India 
Review Order No.31015/63/2016-PI.I, dated 19th September, 2016it is clarified that 
Companies that have already demonstrated their special features under SO 2210(E), 
dated 24.6.2016 and 2578(E), dated 1.8.2016, are not required to demonstrate their 
product’s special feature again before the NPPA. Their products shall be treated as 
equivalent to “Non-PVC” category under SO 1993(E), dated 03rd June, 2016.

NPPA will issue required Gazette Notification to give effect to these directions 
at the earliest.

(M.K. Bhardwaj)
Deputy Secretary(Pricing)

To 
1. The Member Secretary, 

National Pharmaceutical Pricing Authority, 
YMCA Cultural Centre Building, New Delhi-110001

2. M/s. B.Braun Medical (India) Pvt. Ltd.
23A, 3rd Floor, Shivaji Marg,
Najafgarh Road,
New Delhi-110 015.

Copy to : 
1. PS to Hon’ble Minister (C&F), Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi for information.
2. PSO to Secretary (Pharma), Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi for information.
3. T.D., NIC for uploading the order on Department’s Website


